Subject: Meeting Follow Up

From: Kevin Kearney </O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=B95C06125797468FAD5EA6F2F82F5DD7-KKEARNEY>

Date: 6/22/18, 11:59 AM

To: 'Jess Carrasco (JCarras@lasd.org)' <JCarras@lasd.org>

Hi Jess,

As a follow up, the meeting last night was pretty hostile, and the deputies' performance was just okay. We can chat more about what transpired at a later time. However, when the topic of Neighborhood Watch came up, I was quite surprised to hear that the deputies tossed the program fully at the City to provide information to residents. Is this really the case? Does LASD not have any information or involvement informing residents, setting up, or working with Neighborhood Watch groups? If this is the case, would you be able to point me in the right direction on how I can obtain more information?

Thanks,

Kevin

Kevin R. Kearney
City Manager | City of Bradbury
600 Winston Avenue, Bradbury, California 91008
0: (626) 358-3218 | F: (626) 303-5154 | kkearney@cityofbradbury.org <mailto:kkearney@cityofbradbury.org>